
             

 

The Parish Choir needs more voices to sing at the 9:00 a.m. Mass! 
Those high school age and older are invited to join. Come to the choir 
loft on Tuesdays at 7:15 p.m. for rehearsal.  

Mark Wozniczka, Director of Music 

You are invited to be a part of The Women’s Centers of Greater 
Chicagoland’s 35th annual fundraiser, Step Up for Life Walk, on Sat-
urday, September 21st at the Maryville Academy – Shrine of Our 
Lady of Guadalupe in Des Plaines! 
 

For the past 40 years, The Women’s Centers of Greater Chicagoland has been serving women 
in crisis pregnancies by providing life-affirming counseling, medical services and tangible 
material assistance. The individual support we receive from faithful parishioners, like those 
of St. Elizabeth, allows us to provide powerful services like ultrasound examinations. Not on-
ly do ultrasounds provide a window to the womb to beautifully illustrate the life within, but 
they are also, oftentimes, the very first time mom meets her baby; what a powerful moment! 
 

We need your support now more than ever and by supporting our Step Up 
for Life Walk, you can a part of this live saving work. 
 

Please scan the QR code to obtain more event details and information on 
how to donate. No contribution is too small and all are greatly appreciated! 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Victoria Hastings 
at vhastings@gotwc.org. 
 

Thank you St. Elizabeth parishioners for being such a great partner in this critical mission.  




